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Material Revision - Next Steps

AoA’s Material Revision was approved by AUSD’s Board on March 22, 2022 

We are taking the following steps in order to prepare for the merger that creates one TK-8th 
grade charter  beginning July 1, 2022.

1. The Board will vote tonight to official close the elementary school on 7/1 and merge it into 
the middle school charter.

2. Young Minney & Corr is preparing the letter to be sent to families, AUSD, the Sonoma 
Charter SELPA, the Alameda County Office of Education and the California Department of 
Education informing them of the closures of our elementary school and merger of it into a 
TK-8 Charter School - The Academy of 

3. Sharon is leading the effort to merge our various systems/platforms including Aeries, 
School Mint, CALPADs, etc.

4. Edtec is preparing a 2022/23 TK-8 grade budget that will be brought to the Board as a draft 
in May and for a final vote in June


